Commission

PHILIPPINES

NOTICE TO PROCEED

November 6?_\?, 2019

Mr. GIANCARLO C. ANGULO
Consultant

No. 4 Redeemer St.,, Barangay New Era
Diliman, Quezon City

Dear Mr. Angulo:

This has reference to the Contract for the project:

Project Title ; Hiring of Highly Technical Consultant (HTC)/Analyst of the SEC
Systems for a period of 6 months

Contract Cost : Four Hundred Eighty Thousand Pesos (Php480,000.00), VAT
inclusive

We wish to inform you that you can now proceed with the implementation of the contract
immediately upon the receipt of this Notice to Proceed.

Very truly yours, (
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Javey Paul D. Francisco
SEC Commissioner
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I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on:

Authorized Signature: /_\/"\V 2o
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